
            RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

             

CIRCULAR NO. 080/RIAS/ 2023-24                                                       DATE- 25-10-23 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

“Good feedback is the key to improvement.” 

Your valuable suggestions have always helped us perform better.  

Continuing the same, we would like to invite you for a Coffee Meet with the Principal for your 

feedback and to work on better classroom experiences for our children.  

 

Date and Date: Friday, October 27th 

Timings: 3:15 p.m. to 4:15 p.m. 

Grade: 1 (A, B and C) 

Venue: School Campus 

 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 

 

 

 

 

 

 


